
Marty Wall has been a great supporter of optometry and
education. I appreciate his experience, insight, and wisdom. As he
embarks on a new chapter in retirement, we all wish him the best
and thank him for his friendship and service to our profession.

Stanley Woo, OD, MS, MBA, FAAO
Dean, Southern California College of Optometry at Marshall B. Ketchum University
ASCO Board member
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